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May 26, 2020 

 
Dear Bulldog Families  
 
This letter is regarding the obtaining of student belongings.  Please read the information below 
thoroughly.   
 
Beginning on June 1, the Middle Schools will begin re-unification of students’ belongings from 
the hall locker and the PE lockers.  We will need to do this in a similar fashion to “curb-side 
pickup” procedures families have been doing with restaurant take out, grocery stores, or 
department stores since the pandemic began.  At this juncture we cannot have students in the 
building.  Keep in mind, yearbooks will be given out at another time as we must do this in 
phases due to social distancing.  We are in the process of bagging and tagging all of the items 
during this week and will be ready for this pick up procedure.   
 

We need your support and patience with the following stipulations/procedures: 
• Please adhere only to the time slot provided.  We will only have access to those 

specified areas during those time frames.  

• Families who have multiple children at BHMS may need to come at the allotted 
homeroom times. We cannot guarantee that all the homerooms and grade levels will be 
available all at the same time.  Therefore, families with multiple children may need to 
make multiple trips.  I apologize for that inconvenience.   

• Also, because these are student possessions, we are only giving the items to the parents 
of the child.  We cannot give personal items to friends to deliver  

• If you cannot make your timeslot provided, we will set the locker items aside and devise 
another reunification plan for the remaining items.  However, this could be either during 
the last week of school or after school lets out. 

 
Thank you for adhering to the above guidelines, and we apologize for the inconvenience it 
may cause. 
 
 

During the time slot provided, please follow the procedure on the following 
page for retrieval of items.  
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1. Make sure all occupants of your vehicle are wearing a mask when you enter BHMS 
property.  

2. Pull into the school lot and stop at Door D1 on your left (Which is the first door as you 
head to the back of the building).    

3. Pop your trunk.  
4. Put your window down and give the name of your child and the child’s homeroom.  
5. We will then go to retrieve your belongings.  
6. Once you have your belongings, circle around the back of the school and out the exit.  
7. Important Note…For students in grades 6 and 7, we are NOT collecting borrowed 

materials from the school such as classroom books, library books, or borrowed 
instruments.  Please keep them in a safe place over the summer and return those when 
we start school again and are permitted in the building. 

8. Important Note…However, All 8th graders need to return library books and borrowed 
instruments and school owned items in their possession since you will be moving on.  
You keep your computer over the summer because you will turn that in in 9th grade. 

9. If your child does not remember his/her homeroom teachers’ name, please consult 
PowerSchool as that information is listed there. 

 
  
 

Your Homeroom time slots are as follows:  
Monday, June 1, 2020...  

• 9-9:45 AM-Grade 6 Mrs. Pecheux’s Homeroom 
• 10-10:45 AM- Grade 6 Mrs. Mallett’s Homeroom  
• 11-11:45 AM- Grade 6 Mrs. Finn’s Homeroom 
• 12:30-1:15 PM- Grade 6 Mr. Dzierzgowski’s Homeroom 
• 1:30-2:15 PM- Grade 6 Mr. Murro/Mr. Goliszewski’s Homeroom  
• 2:30-3:15 PM-All Grade Levels Mr. Dacquisto and Mrs. Homolash’s Homerooms  

  
*No Locker Retrieval on June 2, 2020 

 

Wednesday, June 3, 2020  
• 9-9:45 AM-Grade 6 Mrs. Lyon’s Homerrom  
• 10-10:45 AM- Grade 6 Ms. Dickinson’s Homeroom  
• 11-11:45 AM- Grade 6 Mrs. Cushman’s Homeroom  
• 12:30-1:15 PM- Grade 7 Mrs. Roback’s Homeroom  
• 1:30-2:15 PM- Grade 7 Mr. McCloskey’s Homeroom  
• 2:30-3:15 PM-7th/8th Grades Ms. McEntee and Ms. Braker’s Homeroom  

  
Thursday, June 4, 2020  

• 9-9:45 AM-Grade 7 Ms. Smith’s Homeroom  
• 10-10:45 AM- Grade 7 Mr. Prasad’s Homeroom  
• 11-11:45 AM- Grade 7 Mrs. Kelley/Ms. Recinos’ Homeroom  
• 12:30-1:15 PM- Grade 7 Ms. Schwiter’s Homeroom  
• 1:30-2:15 PM- Grade 7 Ms. Moore’s Homeroom  
• 2:30-3:15 PM-Grade 7 Mr. Kane’s Homeroom  
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Friday, June 5, 2020  

• 9-9:45 AM-Grade 8 Mrs. Reilly’s Homeroom  
• 10-10:45 AM- Grade 8 Mrs. Martelli’s Homeroom  
• 11-11:45 AM- Grade 8 Mrs. Bernhardt’s Homeroom  
• 12:30-1:15 PM- Grade8 Ms. Jeffries’ Homeroom  
• 1:30-2:15 PM- Grade 8 Mrs. Cooper’s Homeroom  

  
Monday, June 8, 2020 

• 9-9:45 AM-Grade 8 Ms. Kerfoot, Mr. Fimiani, J Ms. Brodowski’s Homeroom  
• 10-10:45 AM- Grade 8 Mrs. Girgenti’s Homeroom  
• 11-11:45 AM- Grade 8 Mrs. Appleby’s Homeroom  
• 12:30-1:15 PM- Grade 8 Mrs. DiBlasio’s Homeroom  

  
  

Thank you for everything.  This is a very upsetting process to bring closure to the year this way.  
It will be nice to see the families even for a few moments.  Students and families, we can’t wait 
to get back to a sense of normalcy and have 600 middle schoolers walking in our halls again.  
Best wishes always.  Please be safe over the summer. 
 
Very Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mike D’Ostilio  
 


